Crone Middle School
PTSA General Meeting Minutes
December 10, 2012

Call to Order — 10:16 AM

Attendees: Sherry Needham (President), June Kurtenbach (Vice President, Committees),
Denise Majerik (Treasurer), Sherry Brestle (Secretary) recording, Heidi Holm (Vice President,
Administration), Allan Davenport, Mike Dutdut, Sammie Kapsis

Budget/Treasurer’s Report

o Checkbook balance as of 12/10/12 $21,074.52

Committee Reports

Alternative Funding - Family Night at Culvers last month raised $125.00. Month of
December location yet to be determined.

Reflections — Breakfast held with approximately 18 in attendance. Expenses were
$136.00. Certificates were presented to participants.

Directory — Directories have been distributed to teachers to pass out to designated
students. Appears that some have not yet received their directory. Mr. Davenport
will follow up with staff on status.

Community Service — Food drive was a success, with approximately 700 cans
collected. Toy drive is currently going on through Student Council.

IPPC — Recent meeting discussed variety of topics, those being budget talks,
common core presentations, volunteer recognition.

Principals Report

Teachers Grants — some items have been ordered through district. Teachers very
appreciative of grant money given by PTSA.

Registration for school year 2013 — 2014 still being worked out. Possible that some
of the process will be available online, but anticipate a walk-in registration still
applicable for upcoming school year. More information will be distributed to current
Crone 6™ and 7™ graders and upcoming 6" graders after first of the year.

Boys Book Discussion was held and very successful with over 100 boys in
attendance. Great feedback from students and author.

Explore Test results went home last week to current 8" grade students.

At present last day of school set for May 31, this is with no snow days. Last day
will be a full day this year. Fun Way will be the 8" grade celebration again this year..

Meeting adjourned 10:58 AM



